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David Woosley

From: Morgan Carmichael [ironwood@ironwoodmanagement.net]
Sent: Wednesday, August 13, 2008 8:55 AM
To: David Woosley
Subject: Parking Sign Inquiry

To Whom it May Concern-

     I am the assistant property manager for the town homes located on the 5200 block of Eisenhower Terrace. We have 
30 town homes on that street that vary from 2 to 5 bed room in size. While we try to have every tenant and their guests 
park in the correlating driveway, the overflow of parking usually spills into the street. The street is large enough to 
accomidate parking on one side of the street and still allow for coming and going traffic. The problem is when cars are 
parked on both sides of the street causing traffic to come to a virtual stand still. I am writing you to ask if you could have 
No Parking signs posted along one side of the street. This would alleviate this problem and make driving much safer for 
both the drivers and more importantly the pedestrians. I greatly appreciate your consideration for this inquiry and 
dilligently wait for your answer.

Sincerely,

Morgan P. Carmichael
Asst. Property Manager

Ironwood Management
1501 George Williams Way
Lawrence, KS. 66047
785.840.9467 Office
785.840.9648 Fax
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www.ironwoodmanagement.net




